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OUR ICT FOR MIGRANTS WEBSITE IS NOW LIVE!

ICT FOR MIGRANTS KA210-YOU

We are excited to announce that the official
website of the ICT FOR MIGRANTS project is
now online!

You can visit https://ictmigrants.eu/ to access up-to-date
information about the project, event announcements,
and digital skills development resources for migrants.
Through this platform, we aim to support migrants in
enhancing their knowledge and skills in information
technologies. By exploring our website, you can learn
more about the project, stay informed about the latest
news, and follow our progress.

Stay tuned for more updates!

ictformigrants

https://www.instagram.com/yesss_sdgs/
https://ictmigrants.eu/
https://www.instagram.com/ictformigrants/


The ICT FOR MIGRANTS project’s Learning Activity has
started in Zaragoza as part of the Erasmus+ KA2
program.
The meeting included project and program
introductions, as well as presentations from
participating organizations. EU Human Act shared the
"Introduction" section of its handbook with project
partners.
Additionally, KEPDER led discussions on the challenges
young migrants face in accessing digital technologies,
while Egestionpyme presented tools and resources in
this field. We continue our efforts to improve migrants'
access to digital technologies.

Stay tuned for details and updates. We will continue to share exciting developments
with you.
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LEARNING TEACHING TRAINING ACTIVITY (LTTA) IN ZARAGOZA
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